
 

 

Ref: ADL/SE/2023-24/100 
        December 28, 2023 
 
To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
BSE CODE – 524348 

To, 
Listing/ Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, Bandra - Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 

NSE SYMBOL: AARTIDRUGS 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Sub: - Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 read with Para A of Part A of Schedule III of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby 
inform the exchange that the Company has received an administrative warning letter dated 
December 27, 2023 issued by SEBI regarding the non-disclosure in the event of closure of 
Company’s Sarigam Plant in the month of April 2022. Letter is appended below.  

At that point of time, event was considered non-material as per the company policy and 
hence this event was not disclosed at that point of time. We shall continue to adhere all 
regulations. 

There is no impact on financial, operation or other activities of the Company pursuant to the 
above-mentioned administrative warning letter. 
 
You are requested to take the same on records.  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
FOR AARTI DRUGS LIMITED 
  
 
 
RUSHIKESH DEOLE  
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
ICSI M.No.: A54527 
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